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Education and Socio-Economic Research Institute 
 

Gender Stereotyping Workshop 

in Commemoration of International Men’s Day 

 

On 19th November 2024, the Education and Socio-Economic Research Institute (ESERI) of the University of 

Seychelles will host a workshop on gender stereotyping in the Seychelles context, in commemoration of 

International Men’s Day. The workshop will be based on participants’ responses to an online survey and 

follow-up discussions, incorporating previous gender studies from Seychelles and current theoretical models 

explaining gender structures both locally and internationally. The workshop content is relevant to workplace 

cultures across Seychelles and serves as an ideal tool for team building and professional development. 

Professor Mats Deutschmann from the University of Örebro, Sweden, who is also a Research Consultant for 

the University of Seychelles, will facilitate the workshop. 

 

The event is part of UniSey’s 15th anniversary activities and is aimed primarily at male participants from 

UniSey, along with local representatives of public and private entities. The programme begins at 10:00 am 

and concludes at 12:00 pm, and will be held at Theatre 2 on UniSey’s Anse Royale Campus. 

 

– End – 
 
For more information kindly contact:  
 
Communications Unit - University of Seychelles 

Anse Royale, P.O. Box 1348, Victoria, Mahé, Seychelles 

Telephone: +248 438 1222 / 2660988 | Email: comms@unisey.ac.sc  

 

 
 

  
 
 

 

Campus: Anse Royale & Mont Fleuri Date: Thursday 14th November 2024 
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